
INTRODUCING JESS HOBSON: LOCAL GREEN
PARTY CAMPAIGNER IN ROSEWORTH

The Green Party

WORKING HARD ALL YEAR ROUND
Jess, Sam, and the Local Green Party have been organising bi-monthly litter
picking events in Roseworth, with additional litter picks scheduled
elsewhere in Stockton for different days.

With an aim to reduce litter in the area, we know that litter picking makes an
immediate and visible difference to the environment - helping to increase
feelings of pride and safety where we live.
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OUR REGULAR COMMUNITY LITTER PICKS
EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO JOIN US

Jess Hobson is your local Green Party campaigner for Roseworth.
She will be working alongside Sam Bradford to help make a
difference in the area. They are dedicated to being visible and
approachable advocates for the community. 

Passionate about helping others, Jess believes that everyone’s
voice deserves to be heard. Jess states “in politics, it’s vital that
we listen to everyone – especially those who are often
silenced. My commitment is to take the concerns of our community and turn them into practical actions that
can help make a difference to people’s lives”.

Jess has been the Coordinator for Stockton & Hartlepool Green Party for the past four years. Together the
Party are working to campaign for a Green future; meaning one which is healthier, sustainable, and fair.

Jess Hobson Sam Bradford

We want to thank everyone who has joined us so far. Everyone’s contributions are really appreciated. 
Next time, we are going to be meeting outside Newtown Community Resource Centre on Saturday 3rd May
at 10am. Our next event in Roseworth is organised for Saturday 7th June at 10am, meeting outside of
Roseworth Library. Everyone is welcome to join us. Stockton and Hartlepool Green Party



 @jessrhobson

 @GreenPartyJess
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  Jess Hobson - Greeen Party

As part of their year-round work, Sam and Jess are surveying residents to
ensure they can remain responsive to the issues that matter to everyone.
This is to help set our local campaigning priorities in Roseworth.

You’ll likely see Sam, Jess, and their team in the local area - speaking to residents
on doorsteps in order to reach as many people as possible. Alternatively, you can
scan the QR code and share your views online.

We really appreciate the time people take to share ideas with us, it’s important the
work we do is collaborative and we want to ensure everyone has a say.

GREENS CARE ABOUT LOCAL PEOPLE
SUPPORTING FOOD BANKS IN STOCKTON 

YOU CAN GET IN-TOUCH

Our efforts to support a local food bank have been recognised in their
latest network newsletter. Thank you to everyone who has helped by
dropping off donations as part of our campaign.

We recognise the importance of ensuring nobody has to struggle to
afford food, and therefore are committed to continuing our efforts. We
want to support food banks and food pantries in our area - if you’re able
to help with donations then please feel free to drop these off at one of our
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help set our local priorities for change
WE WANT TO HEAR YOUR VIEWS

Our Online Survey

upcoming litter picks (details are on the other side of this newsletter).

Despite being hard at work in Roseworth, Jess and Sam will respond to communications as soon as
possible. They are contactable via (Jess) Coordinator@StocktonHartlepool.GreenParty.org.uk or (Sam)
Press@StocktonHartlepool.GreenParty.org.uk.

 @SamB4Green  @SamBradford_GreenParty


